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Uproar the bull is happy to be working with Texas Longhorns in Canada

Farm Grandma Tales and the Canadian Texas Longhorn Association (CTLA) are proud to work 
together to provide copies of the book “Uproar the Helpful Bull” to a project teaching kids about Texas 
Longhorn cattle. The project will provide the children's book to classrooms of school kids who learn 
about Texas Longhorn cattle during the Canadian Western Agribition, a huge agricultural venue in 
Regina, Saskatchewan.

Deb Lesyk of the CTLA contacted Farm Grandma Tales about using the book.  She felt that the big 
horns of Uproar, which he uses as part of his plan to help his friend the farmer, would fit perfectly with 
Texas Longhorns.  Myra Christensen, who writes as Farm Grandma, and whose father was a Canadian 
citizen, was delighted to have her book connected with Texas Longhorns in Canada. “Bringing stories 
of the farm to school children is exactly the kind of work Uproar the bull would love to do,” Myra 
commented.

The author Myra Christensen uses as a source of inspiration her actual experiences with raising animals
on her farm to captivate the young reader with tales of talking animals who face challenges with humor
and heart.  Myra's website is at FarmGrandmaTales.com.

The purpose of the Canadian Texas Longhorn Association is to recognize Texas Longhorn cattle as a 
distinct breed in order to protect their unique heritage.  More information is available at their website at
ctlalonghorns.com.

Hillsboro, Oregon
April 27, 2023


